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San Bernardino County Auditor-Controller Announces Office Relocation 

 

 

San Bernardino, CA —  San Bernardino County Auditor-Controller/Treasurer/Tax Collector Larry 

Walker announced that effective December 7, 2015, the Auditor, Controller, and Disbursements 

Divisions of his department have moved to a new location at 268 West Hospitality Lane, Fourth Floor.   

The office’s main public phone, 909-387-8322, will remain the same. 

Mr. Walker stated, “This move underscores our commitment to taxpayers, and is consistent with the 

County’s goals to improve County government operations and operate in a fiscally-responsible and 

business-like manner.”  The relocation will improve County government operational efficiencies by 

co-locating services from multiple locations throughout San Bernardino, and provides improved 

public access and management oversight for the necessary services provided by the Auditor-

Controller/Treasurer/Tax Collector’s Office. 

This move was the final phase of a three-phase departmental consolidation project.  The first phase 

included the move of the Treasurer and Tax Collector Divisions, the second phase included Central 

Collections, and the third and final phase included the move of the Auditor, Controller, and 

Disbursements Divisions.   

For additional information, please visit www.SBCounty.gov/ATC.  

 
 

 

 

https://twitter.com/LarryWalkerATC
https://www.facebook.com/LarryWalkerATC?fref=ts&ref=br_tf

